October 18th 

At Tuesday's meeting, we talked about the possibility doing a speed mentoring event again. Upsilon sponsored speed mentoring last year and it was very successful. We invited women from the Capital Region who are involved in different aspects of communications in the area. It is a great opportunity to network with professions who are in different fields. Last year we had women from PR/Marketing, photojournalism, and broadcast television. A possible date for speed mentoring is November 15th.

 

We also chose polling places for election night on November 8th. 

Our next meeting will be November 1st.

